
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SHIRE OF SHARK BAY 

Advice of Special Council Meeting to be held on 16 August 2024 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with section 12 (2) of the Local Government 
(Administration) Regulations 1996, the Shire of Shark Bay proposes to hold a Special 
Council meeting on the 16 August 2024, to consider the following reports: 
 

1. Adoption of Council Plan – Corporate Business Plan. 
2. Adoption of the 2024/2025 Budget 

 
The Special Council meeting will be held on Friday 16 August 2024 and will be held in the 
Council Chamber at the Shark Bay Recreation Centre on Francis Street, Denham, 
commencement time is 11.00 am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dale Chapman 
Chief Executive Officer  
 
 
 
 
 


